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Dear Parents,  

I would like to welcome you all a new school year at St. Thomas’.  

It has been lovely to see all of the children come into school enthusiastically and settle into their 

new classes. I was particulary impressed with how our new children have settled. We have 

welcomed 10 new children into reception and 5 new children into key stage 2. I am looking 

forward to seeing what this year brings and the next stage of life at St. Thomas’.  

 

 

Molly T., Lola-Rose L., William B., Bradley B., Anna C.,  

Noah P., Hugo H., Stevie S., Brady M-W., Holly H.,  

Lillie-May C., Iris O., Reagan W., Hope S.,  

Theo S. and Katie P. 

A note on worship… 

Generosity 

 

 

‘God Loves a Cheerful Giver’ 

2 Corinthians 9:7  

Our worship theme for this half term is Generosity, which ties in beautifully with our Harvest 

Festival celebrations later on this month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

10.07.23 

Monday  

Ukulele lessons 

Whole class Ukulele lessons for Emerald class 

After school Rugby for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school football for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Guitar lessons 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

Thursday 

After school netball/basketball for years 3, 4, 5 

and 6 

Friday 

 

 

From the office… 

 

• Please ensure that school 

dinners are ordered by midnight 

on Sunday for the following 

week.  If you are asked for an 

organisation code, please use 

78487851 

• Wisepay details have been sent 

out to all parents. If Wisepay 

doesn’t work for you, please 

contact the school office. 

• Flu vaccines consent letters must 

be returned by 15.9.23 at the 

latest. 

• Letters for after school clubs will 

be in your child’s book bag. 

• Please remember to write names 

in uniform. We already some lost 

property! 

 

 

 

Up coming events 

 

Wednesday 20th September Karen Riding (speicialst social, communication and autism 

teacher from Rochdale Additional Needs Service) will be hosting a coffee morning for 

parents of children with autism and/or communication difficulties in school from 9.00am-

10.00am. This is an opportunity to meet with Karen and find out about her work, but also 

an opportunity to get together with other parents whose children have specific additional 

needs. 

Thursday 28th September is our annual Macmilan Coffee Morning fundraiser in ais of 

Macmillan. This is a charity very close to many people’s hearts due to the fantastic work 

they do to support cancer patients and their families. 

 

Most school events are posted on the school website on the calender. We try to keep this 

as up to date as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Internet safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Weekly Round up 

All classes this week have been spending their time settling into new routines, finding out about 

each other and trying to remember what they learned last year! Our subject teaching will begin 

properly on Monday. There have been some changes to the way we teach some of our subjects. 

Maths is going to be taught in year groups. Reception and Year 1 are going to be taught by Miss 

Wardle (not at the same time), Year 2 are going to be taught by Mrs Stewardson, Year 3 by Miss 

Hobbs, Year 4 by Mr Northcott, Year 5 by Mrs Williams and Mrs Robinson and year 6 by Miss Lockley. 

PSHE will now be taught weekly, rather than once a fortnight and PE will be taught by class 

teachers. 

 

Our school website has overviews for each subject under the ‘Our Curriculum’ tab. You will be able 

to find out what we teach, how we teach and why we teach in the way that we do. For some 

subjects, there will be useful links for you to explore. Each class also has a page, where teachers will 

update information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           Share My Work Afternoons 

 

On the last afternoon of each half term (or the previous day, if we are in church), we will be 

hosting a ‘share my work’ afternoon. Parents will be invited to come into school from 2.00pm to sit 

with their child and share with their child the work that has been completed that half term.  

 

The plan is to make this a ‘drop-in’ style event and parents can come in at any time between 

2.00pm and 2.45pm and then join us for our final assembly of the term at 2.50pm if they wish to. This 

will give those who have children in different classes the opportunity to visit them all. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Boy and Head Girl 

Each the year the children in year 6 get the opportunity to stand as head boy and 

head girl. They then have to deliver a speech to their class. The children in the class 

then vote for who they would like to represent them and our school. 

This year our Head Boy will be Harry Szlatoszlavek and our Head Girl is Phoebe Finch. 

The post of Deputy Head Boy has be given to Branden Fraine and the post of Deputy 

Head Girl has gone to Emilia Roberts. 

 

Congratulations to them all. 

 

 

 

P.E. Days 

Amethyst – Tuesday and Thursday 

Ruby – Tuesday and Wednesday  

Opal - Tuesday and Thursday 

Emerald – Monday and Wednesday 

Sapphire – Monday and Friday 

 

All children wear their PE kit for school on PE days. 

 

 


